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Summer is here in the PNW, which can only mean one thing…
it’s time for USTA PNW League Section Championships!

Each PNW Section Championship tournament is an entire 
weekend(usually 3 days) of exciting tennis and plenty of 
opportunities for some fun times together with your teammates. 
The USTA PNW team pulls out all the stops to make sure these 
tournaments offer some fun, competitive tennis, with a side serving of 
the famous USTA Sectional Banana! 

One reason why our Section Championships are so popular with USTA 
league players is the incredible work and support of our paid volunteer 
staff. We simply could not run these events without their help. Many 
of our support staff are league players, or family and friends of USTA 
League players, but anyone is welcome to apply.

Have you ever wanted to see what it’s like to run a Section 
Championship? Do you have a passion for tennis and event support? Are 
you looking for a fun way to spend a few hours of your summer and earn a 
paycheck? If so, we’d love to have you join our team this Summer and Fall 
at one or more of our Section Championships. 

We are currently fully staffed for the upcoming Adult 55 and Mixed 18 & 
over Championships, but we have several others coming up. For a full list of 
events, please visit our Section Championship website HERE.

If you are interested in joining our amazing team at one of our Section 
Championships, please contact Elece Fiocchi at efiocchi@pnw.usta.com

We look forward to seeing you this summer!  ■
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